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Hello. As a parent of a student who will be attending college in the fall, I am OPPOSED to the requirement of the 
Covid vaccine for college students in Nevada. The vaccine is there for those who want it. Due to medical reasons 
some, like my daughter, are not able to get the vaccine. Unfortunately, doctors are afraid of lawsuits and will not 
write medical exemptions for it. If it passes that the vaccine is required, it is going to cause students to either have to 
transfer to another school out of state or even cause some to just drop out. I don’t understand if the vaccine works so 
well, why are the vaccinated so concerned about those who aren’t. We have a choice as to what goes in our body.  A 
mandate takes away our choice. I am asking again that you choose NO for the vaccine mandate.  Thank you for your 
time. 

Shelby Goudie 
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